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~ A message from Mrs. Meadors ~Upcoming Dates:
★ Jan. 27th Basketball Week 4 Game:  SEJ vs Floyds 

Knobs at Scribner Middle School
                 Boys game Court 2 @ 8AM
                 Girls game Cout 2 @ 11AM
★ Jan. 29th Boys Basketball Practice 2:30-4:00
★ Jan. 30th Girls Basketball Practice 2:30-4:00
★ Jan. 31st Boys Basketball Practice 2:30-4:00
★ Feb. 1st Girls Basketball Practice 2:30-4:00
★ Feb. 1st  Kindergarten Pre-enrollment  5:30-6:30 - 

More info to come soon!
★ Feb. 3-4th Basketball Championship at Scribner 

Middle School
★ Feb. 5th Progress Reports go home this week
★ Feb. 14th Valentine’s Day
★ Feb. 19th Presidents Day
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“Together we are better at SEJ!”

SCHOOL HOURS
Doors Open at 7:45 a.m.
Tardy Bell at 8:00 a.m.
Dismissal for K-4 at 2:25 p.m.

We celebrated the 100th day of school this week!  We 
had several “old” people that joined our classes at SEJ.  
We also had some creative shirts decorated with 100 
items.  What a fun day!   

The importance of school attendance . . . Absences add up!  
Missing just two days a month means a child misses 10% of the 
school year.  During the 2022-23 school year 19.3% of Indiana 
students missed 18 or more school days.   Students who are 

chronically absent in grades K-2 are much less likely to read at 
grade level by 3rd grade - which would make them 4 times more 

likely to drop out of high school than proficient readers. 

18 + days absent is labeled Chronic Absenteeism by the IN 
Department of Education.  Our school social worker will reach out 
to create an Attendance Success Plan if your child has more than 

18 absences.  

Attendance Matters!!! Our number one priority during arrival and 
dismissal is to ensure the safety of all 
students!  We need families to follow the 
procedures below:

1. The Culbertson Ave. parking lot is for 
buses only.

2. Car riders need to be dropped off and 
picked up on the Oak Street side of 
the building.  Please join the line - it 
moves very quickly!

3. Walkers are released from Door #2 by 
the playground.  Families may not 
park in the Oak Street parking lot to 
pick up.  If your child is normally a 
walker and you are picking up by car 
due to the weather, we need you to 
call the office, make a dismissal 
change and join the car rider line.  

Thank you for working with us to make sure 
we have a very safe arrival and dismissal 
each day. 

Safe Arrival and Dismissal
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